Tues, Feb 3rd RAMS club minutes

Called to order @ 7pm by Charlie Lasley

3 new members voted in

o Ronnie Davis

o Brandon Dewhitt

o Michael Donahue
Jan minutes were approved

Club Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of $1908.96...... in
addition to the $5,000.00

2015 budget, and 1 change approved
Tommy Cheek and Chris Baker were voted in as Members-at-large
Tommy Cheek reported on mowers, Snapper was his choice for durability

It was reported that the new ditch has been cut in, work continues on filling in the
old ditch.

Chris Baker offered to install ladders in the new ditch, in case someone falls in.
Tim King reported field cameras are scheduled to arrive 2-4-15

Generator: drive belt is ok, the generator head is bad. Butch Fortin will try to get
the unit to his house to see about repair. The nearest service center is in

Greensboro.

Tommy Cheek is checking on prices for rock/gravel for the road. CLub voted on
$500 for gravel/rock expense

Nathan reported that the Central Carolina DLG Festival is on track, and
mentioned he would need a few volunteers to help with score entry.

Tommy Cheek proposed another charity type event. Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts
and 4H clubs were mentioned as possible groups.

All events for 2015 were approved

Tommy gave an update on the new storage building and spoke about how it
would be buitl an dfeatures it will have. He has planned for a 12x16 building,
OSB and Aluminum construction. The club voted on and approved $1500 to
complete the project.



Carrie Bartely reminded the club that she needs event dates from all CD's who
would like to have her

cook for their events.

The meeting was closed at approx. 7:40.

Minutes recorded by Tim King, for Ken Blackford



